
 
 
 
  

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
The U.S. Trade and Development Agency (USTDA) is sponsoring the U.S.-Indo-Pacific 
Standards and Technology Cooperation Program (STCP), a series of workshops in the 
Indo-Pacific Region featuring key commercial and industrial standards issues and 
best practices. Workshops will cover standards affecting a range of infrastructure 
sectors, with specific topics suggested by U.S. industry, in coordination with regional 
partners, USTDA and the American National Standards Institute (ANSI).     
 
The program will provide a forum for the U.S. public and private sectors and Indo-
Pacific countries to:     
 

• Cooperate on issues related to standards development, technical 
regulations, and conformity assessment policies and procedures.  
 

• Facilitate U.S.-Indo-Pacific dialogue on standards, conformity 
assessment, and international best practices. 
 

• Exchange up-to-date information on the latest issues related to 
standards and regulatory developments in sectors such as 
transportation, energy, telecommunications, healthcare, and 
agriculture. ANSI will coordinate with USTDA, U.S. industry, and host 
country entities to prioritize and develop workshop topics.    

 
To learn more about the U.S.-Indo-Pacific Standards and Technology 
Cooperation Program (STCP)  or to sponsor a workshop, please visit 

standardsportal.org or email us-indostcp@ansi.org. 
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